
  
  

  

                  Friday July 17, 2023 

  

  

 ***Fourth of July Holiday Alert***     
  

Dear Valued Customer:  

  

Due to UPS being closed, CAPS 503B Facilities will not be shipping on Tuesday July 4th. We will resume 

regular shipments on Wednesday July 5th.  Room Temperature shipments from July 3rd, will not arrive 

until July 5th due to UPS being closed on July 4th. Please plan for this delay.  

 
Customer Service will not be available on Tuesday July 4th. Normal hours of operation will resume on 

Wednesday July 5th at 7:30AM ET. 
 

**NOTE: For your patient specific TPN needs, please contact your local CAPS pharmacy** 
 
 

Sincerely,  

  

Your CAPS 503B Team 
CAPS Lehigh Valley CAPS Phoenix CAPS San Diego 

6580 Snowdrift Road, Suite 100 2200 South 43rd Street 7935 Dunbrook Road, Suite C 
Allentown, PA 18106 Phoenix, AZ 85043 San Diego, CA 92126 

 

 
 

  

 


